

St. Charles Parish

OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • Fax: (985) 783-2067 http://www.stcharlesparish-la.gov

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

JUNE 24, 2013

TO:

MR. SAM SCHOLLE

PUBLIC WORKS/WASTEWATER DIRECTOR

FROM:

TIFFANY K. CLARK

COUNCIL SECRETARY

RE:

STOP SIGN - LOWE STREET, HAHNVILLE

Please review the area of Lowe Street and Rose Street in Hahnville for the installation of an additional stop sign. The stop sign is needed across the one intersection to be installed across Lowe Street.

Please advise if a stop sign can be installed.

TKC/ag

CC:

Mr. Bobby Donaldson, Chief Operations Officer